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Negating risk by minimising travel... defining “Residents Only” 

Our strong advice is, understanding the risk involved, if you don’t need to travel upon 
this section of road then, please, make plans to visit another time. 
 
We are endeavouring to limit non-essential travel and heavy vehicles from crossing 
landslip sites. This is to preserve the road, pending full repair, whilst maintaining 
community safety. 
 
Traffic controllers are at landslip locations to ensure that your travel is considered 
“essential”. 

Examples of essential travel: 

• All residents 
• Any resident requiring trades people to repair or resupply. (Example: gas) 
• Family visitors 
• Commercial activities that are residential in nature i.e. holiday accommodation 

bookings 
 

Load limits do apply for larger vehicles, currently, this limit is 5 tonnes. Vehicles 
exceeding load limits risk further damaging affected areas and will be turned around. 

 

Maintaining road safety and access across the city remains Council's highest 
priority. 
 
 
 
 
  
 


